
 

 

 

Waterbugs: Professional Development 

Session for River Detectives Educators, Daylesford 2018 
 

 

In the lead up to the National Waterbug Blitz, Waterwatch Victoria’s 
River Detectives program is hosting a professional development session 
for River Detectives Educators.  

Join us, together with John Gooderham (ecologist and 

co-author of The Waterbug Book) to learn how fun and 
easy it is to deliver your own Waterbug Blitz session.  

Learn how to collect and identify waterbugs, how to 
interpret your data using River Detectives methods 
and of course, how to deliver a FUN waterbug 
session.  

Learning about freshwater ecosystems boosts 
understanding of STEM subjects. The program is 
an opportunity for accessible, scientific, hands-on, 
user-friendly learning for all ages and experience levels. 

Collecting and assessing waterbugs is easier than you think! The data 
you collect with your class will contribute to the National Waterbug Blitz, 
so get register today!  

Daylesford Professional Development Session 

When: Wednesday 17th October 4:30pm to 6:30pm 

Where: Tipperary Springs Park, Tipperary Spring 
Road, Daylesford (a map will be sent following 
registration)  

This is a free event and includes a light supper.  

Go to waterbugblitz.org.au for more info and resources. 

http://www.waterbugblitz.org.au/
https://goo.gl/forms/oIWfDs6jTUDy1Umo1
https://goo.gl/forms/oIWfDs6jTUDy1Umo1

